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RESULTS GUIDANCE FOR THE FIRST QUARTER ENDED 30 JUNE 2019

The board of directors (the “Board” or the “Directors”) of CSC Holdings Limited (the “Company”, and
together with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) is pleased to update that based on the preliminary review
of the draft unaudited consolidated financial results for the first quarter ended 30 June 2019
(“1QFY20”), the Group is expecting to report a net profit for 1QFY20. This turnaround in performance
comes on the back of income recognition from projects completed, as well as an overall increase in
tender prices and business activity during the quarter.

The above guidance is solely based on a preliminary assessment made by the Company, and is
subject to review and finalisation by the Company’s audit committee. The Company is in the process
of finalising the Group’s unaudited results for 1QFY20, and further details of the Group’s performance
will be disclosed when the Company announces its results for 1QFY20 on or before 14 August 2019.

Shareholders are advised to act cautiously when dealing with their securities in the Company and
when doing so should consider the financial results of the Group for 1QFY20. If in doubt, about the
action that they should take, shareholders should seek advice from their stockbrokers, bankers,
solicitors, accountants, tax advisers or other professional advisers.
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